TRANSMITTAL

TO:       Office of the Marshal

          Supreme Court of the United States

          One First Street, Northeast

          Washington 20543-0001

          DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA, USA

FROM:     Paul Andrew Mitchell

          Private Attorney General, 18 U.S.C. 1964(a)

DATE:     December 29, 2003 A.D.
SUBJECT:  requesting your professional assistance

          to comply with 18 U.S.C. 4
Greetings Marshal:

We are submitting this Transmittal letter and all enclosures to your custody, with our request that you kindly hand-deliver each envelope to the individuals whose names are shown on each mailing label.

Please be advised that at least two (2) employees in the Office of the Clerk are now under formal investigation on suspicion of obstructing correspondence, impersonating Article III judges and other officers of the United States, routinely violating 18 U.S.C. 1001, and related RICO predicate acts.  Please see partial details in your Courtesy Copy enclosed.  RICO predicate acts are itemized at 18 U.S.C. 1961.
For these reasons, we feel it unwise to entrust any of the enclosed envelopes to the Office of the Clerk at this time or before their delivery is confirmed to the individuals named.  We intend to follow with further documentation implicating specific employees in the Office of the Clerk with obstruction of justice, pursuant to our legal obligations under 18 U.S.C. 4 (misprision of felony).

We presume that we are fully satisfying those obligations by initially reporting this matter directly to your attention, and then to Justice Stephen G. Breyer forthwith.  Please advise, if this is not the case.
Marshal of the Supreme Court, thank you very much, in advance, for giving this Transmittal letter the swift and professional attention that a matter of this enormous gravity surely does deserve.

Sincerely yours,

/s/ Paul Andrew Mitchell
Paul Andrew Mitchell, B.A., M.S.
Private Attorney General, 18 U.S.C. 1964(a)

http://www.supremelaw.org/decs/agency/private.attorney.general.htm
